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Feb. 3, 2011 - Master Naturalist, Bois D' Arc chapter of Fannin County, would like to announce
that there will be one more regular meeting before classes begin on March 17. If you would like
to become a Certified Master Naturalist, registration for 2011 classes is now underway, and
forms must be completed and turned in before the Feb. 17 meeting. There will be a total of
thirteen classes and three field trips during the next year and a half. The fee for classes, class
material, and to join the group is $70 dollars. 

  

Forms may be picked up at the county extension office, which includes a schedule of classes.
Learn more about the program online at http://txmn.org.

The next meeting will be held Thursday, Feb. 17, 2011 in the Elizabeth May Room at American
Bank of Bonham at 6:30 p.m. If you have questions, please call 903-583-1092.
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